
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2, 2018 
 

NOTICE OF CONVENT AVENUE ROAD CLOSURE 
 

 
 A contractor for the City of Pascagoula will close part of Convent Avenue on October 3, 2018 
between Marion and 9th Streets to complete two utility crossings.  
 
 This section of Convent Avenue will be closed to traffic beginning at 7:30 a.m. and will re-open 
by the end of the day.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For More Information, Contact: 
 

Lauri-Ellen Smith, APR 
Director, Community Relations 
City of Pascagoula 
Office: 228-938-6651        Mobile: 228-217-2824 
Email:  lsmith@cityofpascagoula.com 
 

603 Watts Avenue - Pascagoula, Mississippi 39567 - (228) 762-1020 


